
DECEMBER 19, 2017 ZONING HEARING 

“OTHER BUSINESS” 

COMMISSION DISTRICT 1 

 

ITEM # 064 

 

PURPOSE 

 
To consider a site plan and stipulation amendment for Griffin Fine Living, LLC 

regarding rezoning application Z-102 of 2015 for property located on the northwest side 

of Mars Hill Road, northeast of Brookstone Drive, in Land Lot 195 of the 20th District. 

 

BACKGROUND 
 

The applicant’s property was rezoned to RSL in 2016 for a senior living facility. The 

facility was approved to be three stories in height with 80,000 square feet and 95 units. 

This other business item would address concerns the applicant has learned from their 

senior living facility in Roswell. The proposed changes include lowering the building 

height to one and two stories, with 72,615 square feet and 79 units. As a result of the 

new site plan, the buffer adjacent to Brookstone would be reduced from 40' to 30' to 

account for a less tall building, and to accommodate an access drive to the rear of the 

building. 
 

STAFF COMMENTS 

 

Stormwater Management: All previous Stormwater Management comments to remain 

in effect. 

 

RECOMMENDATION 

 
The Board of Commissioners conduct a Public Hearing and consider the proposed site 

plan and stipulation amendment. 

 

ATTACHMENTS 
 

Other Business application and stipulations. 


















































